HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

SCIENCE WEEK MONDAY 19TH MARCH TO FRIDAY 23RD MARCH

Next week is our science week and this year we are linking it with P.E. and Sports Relief.

Over the week the children in Early Years and KS1 will be looking at describing the importance for humans of exercise, eating the right amount of different types of food, and hygiene. In KS2 the children will be looking at recognising the impact of diet, exercise, drugs and lifestyle on the way their bodies function.

In addition to this, we have Burton Albion visiting us on Thursday where they will be working in each class to deliver lessons on keeping fit and living a healthy life. Early Years and KS1 will be learning about the importance of a healthy balanced diet and in KS2, children will be combining physical activity with learning about the importance of a healthy balanced diet. There will be a chance for children to ask an ex Burton Albion star some questions about playing football and healthy living.

Mr Mackinnon









